Notice of Hearing
Goliad County Groundwater Conservation District
Board of Directors

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
NOTICE IS GIVEN IN ACCORDANCE WITH CHAPTER 551, GOVERNMENT CODE
(V.T.C.A.) TEXAS OPEN MEETING ACT, that the Goliad County Groundwater
Conservation District Board of Directors will hold a public hearing on Monday, August 15,
2022 at 5:00 p.m. at 118 S. Market (The Water District Office) in Goliad, Texas.

Drilling and Operating Permit Hearing for J. Carroll Weaver Inc.

Under Section 36.404 of the Texas Water Code, the Goliad County Groundwater Conservation
District Board of Directors does hereby give notice of a public hearing to be held on Monday,
August 15, 2022 at 5:00 p.m. at the Groundwater District Office, 118 S. Market St., in Goliad,
Texas. The purpose of this hearing is to hear public comment on applications for a drilling and
operating permit.

Permit No. 79-30-P-0112 for J. Carroll Weaver Inc. is located 8 miles Southeast of Goliad off of
State Hwy. 239 East on a 3190.25-acre tract owned by Jim Bob Crow. The use for the proposed
well would be for road construction on State Hwy 239 East in Goliad County. The 5 HP pump
is capable of producing 60 gpm with a normal rate of production of 60 gpm. The requested amount
of water is 4.60 ac/ft/yr.

For comments or information on this permit application contact Leroy Mikeska, General Manager,
GCGCD at 361-645-1716 or at gcocd@ goliadcoged.org .

10 DAY NOTICE

(In accordance with Title ITI of the American with Disabilities Act, we invite all attendees to
advise us of any special accommodations due to disability. Please submit your request as far
as possible in advance of the program you wish to attend.)

U e

aEgTIFICATE OF POSTING. /
) L i,~ O’C’QC{( A_._M ,-,\,‘\ :

AUG 05 |\ y2az

Bar




